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As a Bus Operator I have seen numerous people using drugs on our platforms and 

buses. It's not only distracting to the Operator, but is also dangerous. Passengers 

and Operators should not be exposed to unwanted drugs and there should be some 

sort of order or accountability for those that are doing unnecessary exposing.  


